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Dear beloved global pastors and friends of Taiwan Mission Foundation,

Time passes quickly, like running water under a bridge. While reminiscing about friends and
family, I send you our most sincere greetings and hope all is well with you! You are truly our best
mission partners and friends. May God remember your love for us!

In the past nine and half years, TMF has continuously carried out our mission works, such as the
bilingual bible program, short-term mission support, charitable assistance, Taiwan mission thesis/paper
award, seminary student scholarship for Taiwan mission, emergency relief, medical mission, and mission
training school. In addition, the newly established Prayer Garden and Short-term Ping Pong Mission have
also been widely welcomed. We successfully enrolled and trained 67 people in our September CPR
training. Among them, one of the church team trainees even saved a child from choking two weeks
following the training! TMF has sincerely taken the vision from God and never hesitated or delayed
carrying them out. Please continue to keep us in your prayers and we welcome you to join our third Ping
Pong Mission next year! We send our most heartfelt gratitude and blessing to you.

May the warmth and joy of Christmas be with you and your family!

Love,

Rev. Eileen Yi-Yi Chang, TMF president, Board members, and Co-workers




